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26 October 2015
Dear Simon,

Thank you very much for your letter and submission of 13 October in which you issued
the CMA’s formal advice that | agree to release the undertakings made in respect of
seven past merger cases under the Fair Trading Act 1973.

| am very grateful for your hard work in examining these undertakings, and pleased to

say that | am very happy to follow your advice and release the undertakings. The
Department is formally announcing this on the GOV.UK website.
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SAJID JAVID
Secretary of State for Business, Innovation and Skills



